Grange Infant School Franklin Road Rowner Gosport Hampshire PO13 9TS

Telephone: 023 9258 2984

Email: adminoffice@grange-inf.hants.sch.uk

22<sup>nd</sup> May 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,



Headteacher: Miss S Myers Deputy Head: Mrs E Poate





We are pleased to confirm that we have arranged an exciting visit to the Arundel Wetlands for Y2 on Wednesday 12<sup>th</sup> June 2024.

The week before the trip children will read about Ava who is an osprey. They will follow her story and learn about her home.

As part of the visit the children will have the opportunity to spot wildlife, explore the reserve and take part in special activities, where they can become guardians of the Wild.

The visit will then be followed up back at school as part of The Generation Wild Project. In order to take part with activities your child will need to be registered with the project to obtain log in details. Please give permission below for this.

The children will need to bring a packed lunch from home or order a school packed lunch. They will need to wear comfortable walking shoes and clothes that are ok to get muddy. We will let you know the after half term if wellies are needed.

The cost including entrance to the Wetlands, the coach and all of the activities. will be £3.50 per child. Please send in the money and the reply slip by Monday 3rd June 2024. Do not hesitate to come and see us if you have any questions or worries.

For more information, please see the visitor's website. <a href="https://www.wwt.org.uk/wetland-centres/arundel/">https://www.wwt.org.uk/wetland-centres/arundel/</a>

Regards, Y2 Team

<b>9</b> 1	ild to troval by accept to the Arryadal Watlands and Langlace CC	
☐ If required, I will be admini	ild to travel by coach to the Arundel Wetlands and I enclose £3. ild to be registered to access the activities online stering anti sickness medication before my child travels packed lunch, please choose either Red or Green below:	.50
□ Green packed lunch (Ch	eese Roll) □ Red packed lunch (Ham Roll)	

